
 

Gemserv Ltd  
IGTUNC@gemserv.com   
  
 
12th May 2022 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Re: IGT160 – Introducing the concept of a derogation into the IGT UNC for innovation 
projects 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide representation on the above noted Modification 
Proposal. Please find below Northern Gas Network’s (NGN) comments in respect of this 
change. 
 
 
NGN supports this Modification Proposal. 
 
As proposer of the linked UNC modification, 0800 Introducing the concept of a derogation 
framework into Uniform Network Code (UNC) (Authority Direction), I offer support for this 
IGT UNC modification proposal:  
 
This proposal should allow derogations, and specifically Net Zero Innovation Use Case 
derogations, to be applied for under UNC and, where approved, to automatically apply to the 
IGT UNC. This should allow relevant IGT sites to be easily included, from a governance 
perspective, in trials and projects relating to Net Zero Innovation. 
 
 
 
I hope these comments will be of assistance and please contact me should you require any 
further information in respect of this response. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Tracey Saunders (via email) 
Market Services Manager (Industry Codes) 
Mobile: 07580 215 743 
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